
For three decades, we’ve had the honor 
of partnering with New Hampshire’s 
public entities to help them achieve their 
investment and cash management goals. 

This information is for institutional investor use only, 
not for further distribution to retail investors, and does 
not represent an offer to sell or a solicitation of an 
offer to buy or sell any fund or other security. Investors 
should consider the Pool’s investment objectives, 
risks, charges and expenses before investing in the 
Pool. This and other information about the Pool is 
available in the Pool’s current Information Statement, 
which should be read carefully before investing. A 
copy of the Pool’s Information Statement may be 
obtained by calling 1-844-464-7347 or is available 
on the NHPDIP website at www.nhpdip.com. While 
the Pool seeks to maintain a stable net asset value 
of $1.00 per share, it is possible to lose money 
investing in the Pool. An investment in the Pool is 
not insured or guaranteed by the Federal Deposit 
Insurance Corporation or any other government 
agency. Shares of the Pool are distributed by PFM 
Fund Distributors, Inc., member Financial Industry 
Regulatory Authority (FINRA) (www.finra.org) and 
Securities Investor Protection Corporation (SIPC) 
(www.sipc.org). PFM Fund Distributors, Inc. is an 
affiliate of PFM Asset Management LLC.

Find your reason to celebrate 
at nhpdip.com 

After thirty years, 
we have a lot to 
celebrate!  




